

Minutes: Thursday, January 5, 2017

Attendees:

Father Cliff

Pam Steinkirchner

Annette Vela

Mitch Bates

Jeff Hoke

John Garvey

Bill Wray

Patricia Opon

Debbie Reed

Gilberto Aguilar

Angela Baldwin

Paula Allgood

Claudine Humphries

Opening Prayer: Father Cliff

Budget:

 Extensive budget discussion and review of numbers prepared by Annette Vella and additional work by John Garvey and Paula Allgood.

• Tuition will increase by 3.5%

• Decision made to adjust family discounts:

o 2nd child: 10%

o 3rd child: 15%

o 4th child: 50%

o 5th child: 50%

1% discount for early payment of tuition will no longer be available.

• Fee from \$65 to \$70

Next meeting: Thursday, February, 2017